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TAPE 15, SIDE A

005    CHAIR BAUM:  Calls the meeting to order at 4:02 p.m.

OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2208

007  MOTION:  REP.  JOSI: Moves  HB 2208 to  the  floor with  a  DO PASS
AS AMENDED RECOMMENDATION,  AS  AMENDED BY  THE  HB 2208-3

AMENDMENTS, LC 514, dated 2-15-93, by the Subcommittee on Agriculture
and Forestry, and the bill will be referred

to the Committee on Ways and Means.

010       CHAIR BAUM:  Restates motion and calls for discussion.

014  CATHERINE  FITCH,  Committee  Administrator:  Describes  HB 2208,
which repeals the  "sunset" date  for  the animal  health  remedy
regulation

program.

024    VOTE: In  a  roll call  vote,  REPS. HOSTICKA,  JOSI,  LUKE,



PETERSON, REPINE, VanLEEUWEN AND  CHAIR BAUM vote  AYE. REP. MARKHAM

votes NO. REPS. DOMINY  AND FISHER ARE  ABSENT. REPS. DELL

AND NORRIS are EXCUSED.

REPS. DOMINY AND FISHER VOTE LATER DURING THE MEETING.

031       CHAIR BAUM:  The motion CARRIES.  No carrier is needed for
this bill.

032       CLOSES WORK SESSION ON HB 2208.

OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2212.

037  MOTION:  REP. REPINE:  Moves HB 2212 to  the  floor with  a DO PASS
AS AMENDED RECOMMENDATION,  AS  AMENDED BY  THE  HB 2212-3

AMENDMENTS, LC 519, DATED 2-15-93, by the Subcommittee on Agriculture
and Forestry.

042    FITCH:  Describes HB 2212, which expands definition of "meat
animal."

060   REP.  MARKHAM:  Are  slaughterhouses  regulated  by  state  or
federal agencies?

062   PHIL  WARD,  Department  of  Agriculture:   For  the  past  ten
years, inspections have  been  performed  by  a  federal  agency.  A
federal

inspection would be required with this enhanced definition.

064    REP. MARKHAM:  But the state tells the federal agency what to
inspect?

066    WARD:  Yes.

067  REP. MARKHAM: What if the slaughterhouse  will not accept buffalo,
since they are  difficult to  control when  they become  angry? Can they
be

forced to accept these animals?

074  WARD: This  bill would  not force a  slaughterhouse to  accept a
certain type of animal.

079  CHAIR BAUM: If there  is a demand for  the product, slaughterhouses
will accommodate them.

086  VOTE: In  a roll  call vote,  all members  present vote AYE.  REPS.
DELL AND NORRIS are EXCUSED. 090   CHAIR  BAUM: The  motion CARRIES.
REP.  FISHER will  lead discussion on the floor.

096  CHAIR  BAUM: Requests  suspension  of rules  to  allow Reps. Dominy
and Fisher to cast their votes on HB 2208.

098       VOTE:  REPS. DOMINY and FISHER vote AYE.

104  REP. LUKE: If we would have voted  on the amendments to HB 2208, I



would vote no.  If we had voted on the entire bill, I would vote aye.

113  KATHRYN  VAN NATTA,  Committee  Administrator: Clarifies procedures
for bill passage  between subcommittees  and  the full committee.  The
HB

2208-3 amendments which were adopted as part of the motion today were a
combination of the -1 and -2 amendments.

128  REP. HOSTICKA: I  thought we were voting  on the bill  as amended
by the subcommittee.

129  CHAIR BAUM: The amendments  are consolidated, and we  vote on the
entire package as amended.

130    CLOSES WORK SESSION ON HB 2212.

Additions to the record: HB 2208 A-eng. Staff Measure Summary (EXHIBIT
A) HB 2208 Fiscal Analysis (EXHIBIT B) HB 2208 Revenue Impact Analysis
(EXHIBIT C) HB 2208 Hand-Engrossed with 2208-3 Amendments (LC 514)
(EXHIBIT D) HB 2212 A-eng. Staff Measure Summary (EXHIBIT E) HB 2212
Fiscal Impact Assessment (EXHIBIT F) HB 2212 Revenue Impact Analysis
(EXHIBIT G) HB 2212 Hand-Engrossed with 2212-3 Amendments (LC 519)
(EXHIBIT H)

131    CHAIR BAUM:  Adjourns meeting at 4:25 p.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Karen McCormac                  Kathryn Van Natta Assistant
Administrator
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